
Fr. John Legitimas, Parochial Administrator – phone: (204) 951-2469  email: mjlegitz@yahoo.com 
Elie Rectory Office – phone: (204) 353-2516  fax: (204) 353-2229  email: blesst@mymts.net 
Parish Council Members – Marcel Gauthier, Lucille Beaudin, Shelley Combot, Dean Combot, Louise 
Beaudin, Nicole Gillis, Linda Picard 
Finance Committee –Nickole Bernardin, Doris Lavallee, Lorraine Bernardin, Bob Whitechurch 
Finance Secretary – Cara Gillis 
Sharing God’s Gifts – Jeanine Whitechurch 
Infant Baptism /Baptism Preparation: Please call the Parish office. 
Sacrament of Reconciliation: Before or after weekday Masses; half an hour before Sunday Masses or call 
when in need. 
For the Sacrament of Marriage: Six months notice is required; Marriage Preparation Course is very 
necessary.  Couples may be asked to go where the program is offered. 
Sacrament of the Sick / Needing to talk to someone – Please call the Parish office. 
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This Week’s Mass Schedule 
Sunday, October 12 - 11:00 a.m. – Elie – Mass intention for +Jeanine Arnal-Legault requested by 

the Legault families 
Tuesday, October 14 - 5:00 p.m. – St. Eustache Church 
Wednesday, October 15 - 5:00 p.m. – Blessed Sacrament Church 
Thursday, October 16 - 9:30 a.m. – Elie Manor – Mass intention for +Raynald Lavack requested by 

Claire Allard & family 
Friday, October 17 - 3:00 p.m. – St. Eustache Church – Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament & 

Novena of the Divine Mercy Chaplet 
 3:30 p.m. – Celebration of the Holy Eucharist  
Saturday, October 18 - 9:30 a.m. – Blessed Sacrament Church – Votive Mass to Our Blessed Virgin 

Mary 
Sunday, October 19 - 11:00 a.m. – St. Eustache – Mass intention for +Jeanine Arnal-Legault 

requested by the Legault families 

Church Cleaners: St. Eustache (Oct 5 - Oct 18) Noella Ducharme and Alice Griffiths 
 Elie (Oct 12 - Oct 25) Ron & Linda Lyons 

Please pray for those undergoing tests and awaiting treatment, especially: Alice Bohn, Mary Bouchard, Fr. 
Marlon Lumanas. 
We encourage everyone in our parishes to pray for those who are sick. If you know of others who may be sick and 
in need of prayer, please let us know so we can include the names in our Sunday bulletin. 

~~~~~ 
Clothing for the Homeless: Winter is coming and there are so many homeless people in need of warm clothing.  If 
you have any items that you can give, please bring them to the church or drop them off at Larry and Carole 
Morissette’s, 12 Alexander St., Elie, by next weekend if possible.  You can contact Larry or Carole at (204) 353-
2219. 

~~~~~ 
Freezer Wanted: The Cartier Hamper Fund is in need of a chest freezer to store  turkeys and chickens in. If you or 
someone you know has one and would like to sell or donate it please call Bob or Jeanine Whitechurch at (204) 353-
2360 

mailto:blesst@mts.net


Lights Shine Brighter Over Blessed Sacrament Church 
New LED lighting was installed on 
the cross atop Blessed Sacrament 
Church in Elie this week.  Thanks to 
our work crew, Dean and Bruno who 
spent several hours braving the cold 
and wind at 90 feet in the air, and to 
our crane operator Larry for getting 
them up and down safely. 

October 16th Inter-Deanery Celebration 
To honour the completion of the ten-year pastoral plan “Building a Church of Communion”, clergy, religious 
andlay faithful from the parishes of the North, Central and South Winnipeg deaneries will gather on Thursday 
evening, October 16, 2014 at St. Paul the Apostle Church, 2400 Portage Avenue, Winnipeg. Our interdeanery 
gathering begins with the celebration of the Eucharist at 7:30 p.m., presided by Archbishop Richard Gagnon, to be 
followed by a reception in the parish hall. In addition to refreshments provided by the parishes of the deaneries, the 
reception will feature a pictorial reflection of experiences in our parishes over the past ten years and Tom Denton of 
Hospitality House will speak on some of our efforts throughout the Archdiocese to welcome refugees to Canada. 
For further details on the event and on how to help in the preparations, please see the “Winnipeg Inter-Deanery 
Celebration” poster on the church bulletin board. 
Special Collection: In preparation for our upcoming Winnipeg Inter-Deanery Celebration, parishes of the three 
Winnipeg area deaneries are being asked to take up a special collection in support of Hospitality House Refugee 
Ministry. 
For further information regarding the Inter-Deanery Celebration, please contact Bob Whitechurch at (204) 353-
2360. 

~~~~~ 
World Mission Sunday – October 19th 

Every Christian shares in the mission of the Church and all should become more involved in today’s missionary 
work. It is the responsibility of all believers to spread the Gospel.  Each Christian community must “pray that the 
Lord’s message may spread quickly, and be received with honour” (2 Thes 3.1).  Members of the parish are invited 
to fast and pray during this week for the missionary work of the people of God.  A growing understanding of the 
Church’s mission will also encourage responsible giving to the national collection for World Mission Sunday (from 
which collection some of our Canadian dioceses still benefit). 
Information pamphlets and donation envelopes are included with today’s bulletin. 

~~~~~ 
Alzheimer’s Information Seminar:  On Wednesday, October 15th there will be an information seminar providing 
information for those affected by Alzheimer's and their caregivers.  All welcome.  Veteran's hall at 6:30.  Coffee 
and dessert served. 
 

Sharing God’s Gifts 
September 2014 

Blessed Sacrament Parish Goal $9,220.00 
Monthly Goal $   768.00 
Contributions for September $   403.40 
# Of Households  - 9 
To Date $6,530.85 

St. Eustache Parish Goal $5,530.00 
Monthly Goal $   461.00 
Contributions for September $   319.95 
# Of Households - 6 
To Date $3,201.26 

Please make cheques payable to “Sharing God’s Gifts” 


